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Dear Committee members, 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to provide my views on the use of battery cages in NSW, however it 
should not be necessary to make a submission after the public has made it crystal clear for many 
decades that these shockingly cruel cages should be phased out. 
 
Imagine the family Labrador living (and dying) in such confinement.  One does not have to be an 
animal lover to know this is wrong. 
 
 
 
 
Kind regards, 
Wendy Parsons 
 


